For Attention of The Head Teacher
Legal Notice of Liability Served

Head Teacher
School
School Address


Dear 

1) As the parent/s of                                                   at school under your care and supervision as Head Teacher, I serve legal Notice of Liability on you, requesting forthwith a copy of your health risk assessment on the potential adverse health effects, injury or damage, arising from mandatory mask wearing at school. I am deeply concerned at the potential for detrimental health issues from mandatory mask wearing, and I serve this Notice of Liability on you to inform you I DO NOT CONSENT to my son/daughter being compelled to wear a mask at school and will, if any harm or injury arises from same, hold you personally liable for damages and or injury. Science shows that mask wearing reduces oxygen intake and contributes to excessive levels of CO2 inhalation. Science also shows that children are not at risk from the coronavirus which has a infection fatality rate of around 0.1%!  
2) Furthermore, if at any time you or a member of staff believe my son/daughter to be showing symptoms of any cold, flu or a ‘virus’ of any kind, you will contact me in the first instance  and you guarantee my son/daughter will not be taken to any place out with school without my/our permission as parent(s)/guardian first. There are powers within the Coronavirus Act 2020 to detain and take away anyone deemed to be infected and I say again, I DO NOT CONSENT to this abuse of unlawful power.
3) In addition, I would like to make you aware that some hand sanitizers through excessive use can contribute to eczema, dermatitis and the active chemicals can be absorbed in through the skin and adversely affect health in the long term. I also alert you to the fact that some industrial chemicals used on a regular basis to clean desks often contain chemicals which are judged to be potentially carcinogenic and have side effects with prolonged use, thus posing a risk to both pupils and staff.  

Signed        									Date
    
Parent/Guardian
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